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Dear Friends of Harmony Hill School: 

     

     On behalf of the students and staff of Harmony Hill School, I would like to offer my sincere thanks to 

you for your participation during our 37th Annual Golf Tournament. We had a very successful day filled with 

golf, beautiful weather, friends, food, and fun at Crystal Lake! We are very happy to report that this year’s 

tournament raised close to $15,000! These funds will directly support the costs associated with revitalizing 

and purchasing new playground equipment for an outdoor area for our youth. Our vision is to have a multi-

purpose outdoor area where our youth of all ages can participate in all types of open-air activities that will 

enhance their time here on campus.      

     I would also like to take this opportunity to thank this Year’s Tournament Sponsor, The John Rocchio 

Corporation. The John Rocchio Corporation has been a part of our tournament for the past 5 years as a 

Corporate Sponsor. The Rocchio Family has been so generous and supportive to Harmony Hill School for 

many years. We truly appreciate their support year-round for all that we do. We are especially grateful for 

their sponsorship for this year’s tournament. 

     In addition to our Tournament Sponsor, I would like to recognize this year’s Dinner Sponsor for the first 

time as Chestnut Hill Insurance Group, Greg & Denise Agnone, who have actually been our Dinner Sponsor 

for the past 5 years as Agnone & Associates. Thank you to our two Gift Sponsors, Navigant Credit Union for 

the 7th year and WD & Associates for the 6th year in a row as our Gift Sponsors. We also want to thank and 

recognize our Corporate Sponsor for the last 3 years Tufts Health Plan!  

     Thank you to our 2019 Golf Tournament Committee for their hard work and dedication year after year. 

Finally, I would also like to thank Kevin and Cindy Bliss, as well as all of their staff at Crystal Lake Golf Club 

for graciously hosting our event for the past 7 years!  

     The generosity of our players, sponsors, donors, and volunteers means so much to Harmony Hill School, 

and allows us to continue this very important work for the children and families that we serve. On behalf of 

our students, staff, and the 2019 Annual Golf Tournament Committee, I would like to thank you once again 

for your generous support, and I look forward to seeing you all again next year! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Eric A. James 

President & CEO 

Harmony Hill School, Inc. 

Thank You for Your Support! 

http://www.hhs.org/

